Main Hospital Reheat Loop Shutdown
North Wing, South Wing, West Wing, & Gamma Knife

[bookmark: _GoBack]TO:	All Departments with Space in Main Hospital; North Wing, South Wing, West Wing, and Gamma Knife

SUBJECT:	Shutdown Hospital Reheat Loop; 6 am – 12 pm, Thursday, September 15, 2022.

DATE:		September 14, 2022

On Thursday, September 15, 2022 a shutdown of the Hospital Reheat Loop is required in support of the 5 South Renovation Project.  This will affect the entire UH hot water reheat loop in the North Wing, South Wing, West Wing, as well as Gamma Knife.  

The reheat loop will affect hot water heat ONLY and will NOT affect domestic hot water use.

The East Wing, East Tower, and Cancer Center will NOT be affected.

The draining is required as main line pipes need to be cut; the time frame is from 6:00 am – 12:00 pm on Thursday, September 15, 2022.

We will attempt to minimize affects with other adjustments, but some areas may still notice slightly cooler temperatures.

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Mark Rioux in Physical Plant, (315)-439-2521.
